
Lockington, Elliott (SPAC/PSPC)

From: Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC)
Sent: April 2, 2020 3:29 PM
To: Kurusamy, Gowthaman (HC/SC)
Cc: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC)
Subject: FW: SDS for Liquid sanitizer
Attachments: Kem Krest - Hand Sanitizer SDS 2020-04-01 14_14_40.pdf

This is a priority stakeholder for our shop – Sunir and his team have been working around the clock to facilitate leads for
PPE among other things in the response to COVID-19. Caitlin is going to get Sunir to email the HC licensing email for
sanitizer, once we have that in hand we will toss it over to you for review.

Just flagging this, given the importance of the stakeholder and the desire to get a rapid turnaround (as permissible).

Dove Parmar
Special Assistant - Ontario | Adjoint spécial - Ontario
Office of the Honourable Anita Anand | Bureau de l’honorable Anita Anand
Public Services and Procurement Canada | Services publics et Approvisionnement Canada
dovejot.parmar@canada.ca 

From: Sunir Chandaria [mailto:sunir_chandaria@conros.com]
Sent: April-01-20 1:31 PM
To: Mullan-Boudreau, Caitlin (SPAC/PSPC) <caitlin.mullan-boudreau@canada.ca>; Parmar, Dovejot (SPAC/PSPC)
<dovejot.parmar@canada.ca>
Cc: Bev Altberg <bev_altberg@conros.com>
Subject: FW: SDS for Liquid sanitizer

Hi Caitlin/Dov,
Sanitizer is in short supply in Canada.
We understand from a major national customer who is prepared to purchase our product that is made in Michigan that
the liquid-based sanitizer is already acceptable for import so long as it is FDA approved (whereas normally, only gel-
based sanitizer is approved for import).
Could you perhaps point us to the right person(s) to assist us with an expedited communication or decision on this
matter relating to the attached safety data sheet? We can then quickly move to purchase product and service demand
keen to keep Canada clean and help to prevent the spread!
Thank you so much!
Sunir Chandaria
Hon. Consul of Kenya in Toronto, Canada
+ 1 416 357 0013

From: Bev Altberg <bev altberg@conros.com>
Sent: Wednesday, April 1, 2020 1:12 PM
To: Sunir Chandaria <sunir chandaria@conros.com>; Patrick Mutwale <patrick mutwale@conros.com>
Subject: FW: SDS for Liquid sanitizer

Hi Sunir,
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As you know, we have been diligently working with Kem Krest, the makers of a Health Canada-approved disinfectant to
quickly start producing sanitizer. We have just received the SOS attached for the liquid sanitizer that we are now ready
to procure and deliver!

We are hearing that the government of Canada is relaxing standards and allowing for liquid sanitizer to be imported,
though I think it would be good to get a confirmation from Caitlin if possible.

Thanks!
Bev
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